
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Delta, British Columbia, March 22, 2022 
 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

Mark and Charles are a rare find.  They work meticulously to ensure their work is of exceptional 

quality and stand behind their word.  They work day in and day out to find the best materials 

that will hold up in the given environment and truly treat the job like it is their own.  Without a 

doubt, I would highly recommend the Harwell’s. 

 

Casey Houweling – President  

Houweling Nurseries Ltd, Houwelings Camarillo, Inc. 

  

 


